
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Potential Kris Kringle Mart Vendor, 
 
Thank you for your interest in participating in the City of Blue Island’s Kris Kringle Mart in conjunction with our 
Christmas in Blue Island Day and Christmas Light Parade. We are hopeful you will find this event worthwhile 
for your business. 
 
We are looking for arts and crafts with a Christmas theme, baked goods, gift items, or other holiday centered 
items for sale. The date of the Mart is Saturday, December 7, 2024 and will be open from 2 pm to 9 pm. The 
Christmas Light Parade will kick off at 5:30 pm and will bring many people to the center of town where the Mart 
is located. It should be over by 6:00 pm with carriage rides and the Santa House for pictures with Santa and 
Mrs. Claus starting outside the Mart tents and going until 9 pm. 
 
A space at the Mart is available for $20.00. The Mart will happen regardless of the weather. We will be having 
a tent  with lights and you will get 1 8 foot table and 2 chairs per 8 foot by 10 foot booth space. Space is 
limited, so please reserve soon! 
 
If you have any questions, please call the Mart Coordinator, Raeann Zylman, at 708.932.3868. 
 
Thank you again for your interest and we hope to see you on December 7th! 
 
Sincerely, 

 

The Blue Island Christmas Light Parade Committee 


